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Don't forget to sign up for Bristol!
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The Grand Prix season is hotting up as the players prepare for Aldershot at the start of October — with the Bristol
Grand Prix now also on the horizon.

Entries are now open for the third stop on the this season’s circuit, hosted once again by the UWE Sports Centre
at the university’s Frenchay Campus.

New venue Aldershot attracted some 200 entries and Bristol is always a popular destination — so make sure you
get your entry in early!

Click here for more information and entry details.
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